Weston Colville

COUNCIL. — A meeting of Weston Colville Parish Council was held last Monday at the Reading Room. Those present were Mrs. P. Swift (chairman), Mr. Pavey (clerk), Mr. G. Purkiss, Mr. B. Addley, Mr. M. Potter and Mr. Kounis (district councillor) and Mr. D. Mynott (county councillor). (county councillor).

It was agreed that a working party would plant the 50 new beech trees allocated to

the parish. Cip 23-12-1976

It was also agreed to go ahead with the plans for a new bus shelter at Church End as soon as possible. Attention was drawn to the flooding that has occurred at Weston Green by the bus shelter and an application for this to be rectified is to be made. be made.

The question of stream and ditch pollution was brought to the attention of the coun-

cil and steps to remedy this are to be made.

It was agreed that an open parish meeting should be held at the Reading Room on Thursday January 20 at 8 pm, to form a committee for the local celebrtaions of the Queen's Silver Jubilee.

The Village Planning Policy was noted and the planning report submitted.

Mr. Mynott raised the possibility of occasional footpath lighting and is going further into the matter. Mr. Mynott also agreed to see what could be done about hazards on the approach reads to the wilesce approach roads to the village

and signposting to the village from the A11.

The meeting approved a precept estimate and the treasurer's statement.